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Thank you for the opportunity to submit testimony for LD 1075, An Act To Protect 
Public Lands. Establishing rules on how to evaluate when our public land may be 
leased or sold will allow and ensure the state complies with our state constitution. In 
Maine, we value our public land, and it is critical we ensure the people of our state are
protected and land is not misappropriated. Thank you for your consideration.


